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Hansen, Nygren bill provides a regulatory framework to clean-up and stop the flow of
PFAS into the environment and our drinking water.

MADISON — On Thursday, State Senator Dave Hansen (D-Green Bay) and State

Representative John Nygren (R-Marinette), issued the following statement after introducing a
bill aimed at addressing the growing issue of PFAS contamination:

r

“Today, we are pleased to announce a bipartisan bill that will help the state better regulate
PFAS chemicals and ensure clean drinking water for residents in contaminated areas,” said
Sen. Hansen and Rep. Nygren. “This bill is another piece of legislation in response to PFAS
contamination that together represent a swift and aggressive response by the state to ensure
clean drinking water for residents across the state of Wisconsin.”
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